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ST. MARY’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

COMMISSIONERS OF
ST. MARY’S COUNTY

January 28, 2020

The Honorable Matthew Morgan
Maryland House of Delegates
310 House Office Building

6 Bladen Street

Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: HB 88 - St. Mary’s County - Alcoholic Beverages — On-Site Consumption Permit

Dear Chairman Morgan:

The Commissioners of St. Mary’s County support the withdrawal of HB 88 — St. Mary’s
County - Alcoholic Beverages — On-Site Consumption Permit as requested by the Alcohol
Beverage Board.

We appreciate the withdrawal of this legislation.

Sincerely,
COMMISSIONERS OF ST. MARY'S COUNTY

mes Randy Guy, Pregident
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Cc: Senator Jack Bailey
Delegate Jerry Clark
Delegate Brian Crosby
Commissioner Eric Colvin
Commissioner Michael Hewitt
Commissioner Todd Morgan
Commissioner John O’Connor
Dr. Rebecca Bridgett, County Administrator
David Weiskopf, County Attorney
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